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NEW YORK--(BUSINESS WIRE)--Cantor Fitzgerald:

It's been a long and painful 10 years since the worst attack in America's history. Now no other
families will suffer the way that so many families have from his hand. On behalf of all those who
perished, our heartfelt thanks go to the military and intelligence community and all those who have
served our country with perseverance and fortitude and courage to bring this terrorist to justice and

to make this a safer and saner world.
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